
 
 

 
 

Over 100 Students From Tibon’s Goju 
Ryu Organization Traveled  

To Disneyland Martial Arts Festival 
Feb. 3 & 4th, 2007 

 
Families from Tibon’s Goju Ryu Organization 
volunteered for timekeeping, scorekeeping, and 
supported in every aspect of the tournament.  Over 100 
students from Tibon’s Goju Ryu Organization competed 
and had a great time.  
 
 Sensei Tibon is the National Coordinator for Japanese 
Karate.  Next year is set for Feb 2008 President’s Day 
weekend.  Disney World in October is next.  Start getting 
ready! 

 
   

 


